
Dear Colleagues, 
  
The high school leaders of YouthAction NYC would like to invite youth from your program or 
school to a Cyber Bullying Youth Forum, to be held on May 30th at the University Settlement at 
Houston Street Center.  Together with other young people, YouthAction members wish to define 
and explore this issue, finding creative ways to implore their peers to be 'Cyber Kind'.  The details 
are below, and also in the attached flyer.  It will be an evening of robust discussion and activities, 
put on by youth for youth.  Registration is free, and includes pizza and takeaways. 
  
Space is limited!!  You MUST register your group via e-mail (ljankstrom@cccnewyork.org) or 
phone (212.673.1800 X 20).  The last day to register is Friday, May 25th. 
  

What’s Your Status? 

We invite you to participate in our first ever youth forum to combat cyber 

bullying. Join 

us for an evening of meaningful discussion on the seriousness of this trending 

topic. 

Learn how to identify cyber bullying and ways to deal with it. 

When: May 30th, 2012 from 5 pm to 8 pm 

Where: University Settlement 

273 Bowery Street (at Houston Street) Room 2/3 

Trains: F to 2nd Avenue, N, Q, R to Prince St, 4 or 6 to Bleecker St 

Made by youth, for youth. 

 


